
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Attempt Child 

Abduction/Kidnapping 
008th

 District (Chicago Lawn) 
 
About the Crime 
 

On November 3, 2015, at approximately 3:45 pm on the 7900 block of South 
Talman, a female juvenile was walking home from school when an unknown 
male offender grabbed the victim by the shoulder and pulled her backward.  The 
victim bit the offender on the hand and he released her. The victim fled the scene 
to her residence and the offender fled southbound on Talman.  The offender may 
also be the offender wanted for a burglary that occurred on the 2600 block of W.  
79th Pl. on November 4, 2015. 

 
About The Offender 
 

• Male, black, 20-25 yrs., 5'09" 150-160lbs 

• Brown eyes, black short fade hair, wearing a black mask 

• Offender has a Dragon tattoo on his left forearm 

• Wearing a red sleeveless down jacket, black t-shirt (with POLO in writing) 
baggy blue jeans, black Nike gym shoes, with red/black plaid underwear 

 
About The Vehicle 
 

Offender possibly driving a newer model gray 4 door vehicle with tinted 
windows and dirty rims 
 

What you can do 
  

• Be aware of this situation and alert your neighbors. 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious persons, vehicles or activity in your 
neighborhood. 

• Do not let children walk or play alone.  Identify safe havens along your 
child's route to school and home, such as businesses or trusted 
neighbors. 

• Always be aware of your surroundings.   
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
HY-489075, HY-488950 

     P15-1-249 CA  
   November 04, 2015  


